Dear Dr Groh:

On behalf of the American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery (ABOS) and our Board of Directors, I would like to personally thank you for your participation in the ABOS Oral Examination Process. Thank you for being an Oral Examiner. Your time, expertise, and dedication are greatly appreciated and will make a difference. Your commitment to our field is commendable and the ABOS is grateful to the many volunteers who make our Certification and Maintenance of Certification programs possible.

We hope that you found the experience fulfilling. As part of our recognition of your service, the ABOS is giving you 20 Service Credits that can be used towards satisfying the Self-Assessment Examination (SAE) requirements for the ABOS MOC program.

Sincerely,

David F. Martin, MD Executive Medical Director American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery



THE AMERICAN BOARD OF ORTHOPAEDIC SURGERY, INC AWARDS 20 SERVICE CREDITS TO

Gordon Groh, MD

FOR SERVICE AS AN ORAL EXAMINER

at the 2017 ORAL EXAMINATIONS

These service credits can be used as self-assessment examination credits for ABOS Maintenance of Certification.

These Credits can only be used for ABOS MOC requirements for years 2017-2021. Credits must be uploaded by diplomates to their password-protected portal on abos.org.